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Per your request, this bill provides that any surpluses in the general fund that
remain at the close of each fiscal year during the 1999–2001 biennnium are transferred
to the budget stabilization fund.  Because this bill requires the legislative fiscal bureau
to make certain estimates by certain dates, you may wish to have the legislative fiscal
bureau review the bill for technical issues.  If you have any questions, please call me.
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